
 

 

Area Technical Officiating Lead Report for AGM May 2025 
 
What we have done last season  
• Have again supplied officials for regional tournaments (west indoor Finals)  
• Had 1 new person that became a technical official during this season  
 
Plans for this season  
 

• Will try and go out to all Clubs in the west with a expression of interest form to see if we can get 
any people that would like to find out more about technical officiating  

• To get some courses ran on technical officiating if we get the interest from the clubs. 

• To continue to support events and tournaments with technical officials. 

• To see if we can run a course during a west tournaments for any one who would like to learn 
and get these advertised on west social media and through clubs. 

 
Richard Hill 
Area Technical Officiating Lead - West 


